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CONNECTED
OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE EDELSON CAMPAIGN  - 69TH DISTRICT HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

The Personnel Village, built in 1955 for STS staff, has largely been abandoned. However, its location, with
access to public utilities, makes it a prime spot for affordable housing. In 2012, I supported the proposal
to use the 45-acre site for senior housing. This resulted in legislation providing Southbury long-term use
of the land for this purpose. However, when the state deprioritized senior housing in favor of multi-
generational housing, efforts stalled. I continued advocating for change, even after my term as First
Selectman ended, and recently, I supported a Planning recommendation to modify the legislation to
allow both senior and multi-generational projects, which would open more funding opportunities.

Moving forward, I aim to resolve the legislative inconsistencies hindering the development of the
Personnel Village. By leveraging successful models like the Capitol Region Development Authority
(CRDA), we could chart a future for the entire STS campus, including the Personnel Village. If elected, I
would advocate for this approach and work to bring in state support to see this development become a
reality, benefiting the town, region, and state.

Read my full blog post and learn more about my effort by going to www.edelson4ct.com.

The Future of the Southbury Training School - Part Three: Personnel Village
and Development Authority 
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The Southbury Training School (STS) property is facing an
uncertain future, as the school is set to close once its last
resident leaves. I’ve worked on finding a future for the STS
before, particularly between 2011-2015, but there is still much
to be done. A major challenge is repurposing the Personnel
Village for affordable housing, particularly for seniors and the
workforce, which would benefit the region. If elected, I would
work to address  bureaucratic roadblocks and ensure
progress on this effort.

BY ED EDELSON 

Letter to the Editor:  Unaff i l iated for Ed Edelson

As an unaffiliated or independent voter, am I considered to be disinterested in politics as opposed to
a ‘political junky’? Are we more open minded than party loyalists? Are we at a disadvantage in being
unaffiliated or independent?

True, we cannot vote in primaries in CT, but we are freer to choose which issues speak to us because
we are not chained to particular party preferences and are able to consider the value of an issue
based solely on its merits as we are not tied to party loyalty.

In these times, it seems if one party says ‘yes’ to a matter, the other party automatically has a
negative knee-jerk reaction and says ‘no’ in order to tow the party line. Opposing points of view
appear to operate on the premise of what will benefit that party’s agenda as opposed to what is best
for our city, state or country.

Now to the gist of this letter: this unaffiliated voter likes Ed Edelson for the 69th District House of
Representatives because Ed is concerned about the future of Southbury not because the opposition
doesn’t want him to win.

Specifically, he cares about the prospects of the Southbury Training School, considers public safety
and emergency response programs, is in favor of fiscal responsibility, championed a remembrance of
a 1937 story when Southbury said no to Nazi training camps here, is running a clean, intelligent
campaign, and is opposed to political violence. He favors transparency and accountability and is
proactive and synergistic in dealing with everyone he comes in contact with. With priorities and
character traits like these, we will be very fortunate to have Ed serve as our representative from the
69th district.

Doris Sommers, September 7, 2024

https://www.edelson4ct.com/2024/08/27/the-future-of-the-southbury-training-school-2-the-southbury-training-school-campus/


Alfred Hunt, Angela Frisbie, Ann Johansmeyer, Ann Otto, Ann Pratt, Barbara Deysson,
Barbara Kershaw, Barbara Mechler, Barbara Ryner, Barbara Wheeler, Bob Burling, Carla Lucey,
Carol Burgess, Carole Grant, Carole Ludwig, Caroline Bernard, Charlotte Evans, Christine
Edelson, Christine Flint, Connie Adamski, Daniel Sternthal, David Brenner, Diana Miller, Donna
Pierpont, Elaine Curley, Eleanor Wetchler, Faith Vicinanza,Fran Tepperman, Francine Anderson,
Gladys O’Rourke, Grace Bower Richardson, Janet Doctors, Janet Metzger, Jan Stribula, Janet
Rooney, Janice Nunziata, Jack Lampiasi, Jeff O’Rourke, Jeri Lyn Walsh, Jeremy Farrell, Jim
Rafferty, Joanne Higgins, Joanne Nelson, Jodi Maxner, Joe Bilello, Joel Wald, Jonathan Gould,
Joyce Schroeder, Judy Oston, Justin Bette, Julia Bower Richardson, Julie Wezler, Julie
Wachtel, Judy Ostro, Karen Lampiasi, Karen Schwarzchild, Kathy Fracassini, Kelly Keenan,
Kevin Jennings, Kristin Hauslaib, Linda Brenner, Linda Canfield, Linda Goodman, Linda
Steelhammer, Louise Duke, Marcia Booker, Margot Snellback, Mary Lalley, Mary Lander, Mary
Watson-Stribula, Michael Carrington, Monica Pullano, Nan Tobin, Nancy Farber, Pam Goldman,
Pat Burling, Penny Novello, Phen Harrison, Phileta Riley, Ray Kozma, Regina Griffin, Rich Boritz,
Rick Richardson, Rob deCarli, Robert Steinerd, Roeli Johansson, Roger Tashjian, Rosann Lussi,
Sandie Tarbox, Sandy Gold, Sherry Steinerd, Steve Bodkin, Susan Boritz, Steven Farkas, Tom
Adamski, Susan Spelman, Toni Magnane, Trish Eastwood, Trish Palmer

Calling All Edelson Campaign Volunteers! 

Whether you're a seasoned pro or new to
campaigning, we need YOU. 

- Teams of experienced and new volunteers 
- Phone banking opportunities 

- Door knocking from 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM 
- Drivers and door knockers needed!

PLUS: Enjoy complimentary coffee and donuts!

For more information, email us at
ed@edelson4ct.com
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ACTIONACTIONACTION
EVERY SATURDAY UNTIL THE ELECTION 

from 10AM - 2PM 
 

Southbury Democratic Campaign Headquarters 
134 Main Street South,  Southbury

JOIN US FOR

A DAY OF

We appreciate all  of our wonderful volunteers

Photos from the Volunteer Appreciation Picnic


